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SOUTH ROXANA - The Easter Bunny stopped by to greet his friends at the Phillips 66 
Wood River Refinery with a special delivery of goodies they had arranged to be 
delivered for the South Roxana Neighbor's upcoming Easter Egg Hunt which will be at 
the Dad’s Club at 2 p.m. on March 24, 2024.

The Neighbor's members said thank you to Phillips 66 for contacting the Easter Bunny 
and contributing to make this event possible in the community for the kids.



In the photo are Matthew Hartnett, Melissa Magruder, Anna Broadfoot, Melissa Erker 
and Katie Bennett.


